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December 17, 2021 

Road Reconstruction on Murrie Street   
Contract: 21ECS-TI-102LR 

Start Date: June 28, 2021 End Date: December 31, 2021 
Revised End Date: June 2022 

Winter Break: December 23, 2021 to Early May 2022. 
*Timeline is subject to change. 

In June, the City of Toronto started Road Reconstruction on Murrie Street.   

To date, replacement of substandard water services and construction of sidewalks, curbs and gutters 
have been completed. Due to winter weather conditions, road reconstruction followed by permanent 
restoration of the driveways, topsoil and sod work has been suspended until spring next year. 

All temporary driveway restoration work is expected to be completed by December 23, 2021. Traffic 
Signal Electrical work at the intersection of Dwight Avenue, Birmingham Street and Murrie Street will 
occur in January-February 2022. To ensure Murrie Street is safe for the winter, the City’s contractor will 
fill any open excavations and temporarily restore affected areas before demobilizing in 2021 

In May 2022, the contractors will return to do road reconstruction work, pave the road with new asphalt, 
and complete any outstanding permanent restoration of driveways and boulevard restoration with 
topsoil and sod.  

You will receive a Construction Update Notice prior to work restarting in spring 2022. 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about this construction project, please contact staff listed below, if you need to 
speak with staff on the construction site – please ask for the site inspector, respect physical 
distancing and wear a mask.  

Contract 21ECS-TI-102LR 
Field Ambassador Suresh Pillai, 647-968-8601, TorontoPM5@rvanderson.com   
TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (Daily 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays) 
General inquiries 311 
Website toronto.ca/etobicokelakeshore 

 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 

https://www.toronto.ca/city-government/data-research-maps/neighbourhoods-communities/ward-profiles/
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